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Distinguished   Delegates,   

It  is  with  great  pleasure  that  we  welcome  you  to  the  United  Nations  Economic  and  Social                  
Council.  Established  in  1945,  ECOSOC  aims  to  promote  higher  standards  of  living,              
employment,   and   pushes   for   both   economic   and   social   progress.     

 My  name  is  Jasbina  Sabharwal  and  I  am  a  senior  here  at  POBJFKHS.  This  is  my  fourth  year                     
in  the  club  and  my  third  time  chairing.  I  am  also  the  Public  Relations  Secretary  for  Model  UN.                    
Outside  of  Model  UN,  I  am  a  member  of  DECA,  Science  Olympiads,  and  I  am  on  the  Varsity                    
Girls  Tennis  and  Badminton  Team.  In  college,  I  look  forward  to  studying  biology  and  business,                 
but  most  of  all,  I  am  so  excited  to  see  how  our  conference  goes,  with  debates,  resolutions,  and                    
the   amount   of   fun   we   all   are   going   to   have!!   

My  name  is  Noah  Bernstein  and  I  am  a  junior  here  at  POBJFKHS  and  this  is  my  third                    
year  in  MUN.  This  will  be  my  first  time  chairing!  Outside  of  MUN,  I  am  a  big  sports  fanatic                     
primarily  of  hockey;  my  favorite  teams  are  the  Islanders,  Knicks  and  Rams.  I  also  participate  in                  
my  school's  radio  station  and  I  am  in  an  acapella  group  at  the  school!  When  I  go  to  college,  I                      
hope  to  study  broadcasting  and  sports  media!  I  am  also  interested  in  traveling,  writing,  walking                 
and  superhero  movies  and  tv.  I’m  so  excited  to  be  chairing,  meeting  you,  and  seeing  your  ideas                   
in   action!   

During  this  conference,  ECOSOC  has  decided  on  two  important  topics:   The             
SocioEconomic  Effects  of  the  Global  Pandemic  and  Prison  Reform.   We  hope  that  all               
delegates  conduct  research  on  their  country’s  views  and  discover  innovative  ideas  to  incorporate               
into  resolutions.  One  thing  we  ask  is  that  delegates  respect  one  another  and  their  respective                 
views.  We  look  forward  to  meeting  and  getting  to  know  you  all  during  our  two  days  together.  If                    
you  have  any  questions,  please  feel  free  to  ask  and  reach  out  to  us  at:                 
jasbinasabharwal@gmail.com ,    nbernstein22@gmail.com ,   and    aruthen0405@gmail.com .     
Sincerely,   
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